
  

DON BOSCO SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL, NERUL 

        NOTICE FOR PARENT ORIENTATION – SR.KG         

DBSSSN/R/ACAD/FS/MAR/01/25 

Dear Parents, 

A warm welcome to the Don Bosco family! We are excited to begin this journey with 

you and your child. To ensure a smooth and enriching start, we invite you to a Parent 

Orientation & Socio-Emotional Development Programme for the Foundational Stage 

I (Sr.KG) 

        Date: 5th April 2025 (Saturday) 

         Time: 9:30 AM – 11:00 AM (Reporting Time: 9:15 AM) 

        Punctuality Matters! Being on time reflects respect for learning and sets a great 

example for your child. Please ensure you arrive by 9:15 AM to make the most of this 

essential session. 

Why is this Orientation Important? 

    Get to know Don Bosco Senior Secondary School, our vision, principles, and the 

management. 

    Meet your child’s teachers and understand classroom dynamics. 

    Learn about child’s well-being & socio-emotional development—a crucial aspect of 

early learning. 

      Attendance is Mandatory! This orientation is a key step in building a strong 

partnership between parents and the school. Your presence is expected and highly 

valued. We request that only one parent attend the meeting, and it would be 

appreciated if you do not bring your child. 

We look forward to welcoming you!  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs. Kalyani Chaudhuri 

Principal 

Don Bosco Senior Secondary School 

 


